
 

 

 

   
 

    
 

                   
       

           
 

                 
           

    
      

 
      

 
     

      
 

 
   

     
    

 
     

              
      

         
  

 
                  

         
 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 8, 2022 

Dear Valued Customer: 

We are all acutely aware and sensitive to the events currently unfolding in Eastern Europe. This is a 
challenging time for the people of Ukraine and the world at large. Our thoughts are with those 
immediately affected by this crisis, and their families around the globe. 

At times of uncertainty such as this, questions often arise from our customers around our ability to 
provide a continuous supply of products. This will especially be the case in and around Europe. While 
segments of the supply chain will undoubtedly see disruption as these events unfold, at this time we 
believe that we can continue to provide finished goods to our customers in all regions of the world. 

We are monitoring the evolving situation closely and engaging with our suppliers to track availability of 
raw materials.  Our sourcing teams are global, and we have the ability to procure raw materials from a 
variety of different locations, including raw materials that may be supplied primarily by the countries 
directly engaged in the conflict in Eastern Europe. Our financial strength allows us to build inventory for 
raw materials that may be at risk of supply disruption, and we will allocate our resources accordingly.  

We have manufacturing locations around the globe that provide us with redundant production 
capabilities. This geographically diverse manufacturing footprint is an asset to our customers as we 
address potential impacts of this conflict. 

As always, we will continue to follow all government regulations, and we will comply with all sanctions 
imposed by government authorities within the countries where we operate. Although we cannot 
guarantee that disruptions will not occur during this time, we can assure you that should challenges in 
our supply chain arise we will communicate actively and timely.  At the present moment, we do not 
believe we have any such issues. 

We are truly grateful for your support and partnership during this time. Thank you for your continued 
business and for your consideration in this matter. Join us in hoping for a speedy, peaceful resolution. 

Element Solutions Inc. 


